
 
 
 

NOTICE 
 

DECISION ON LICENCE AMENDMENT FOR EDL NGD (WA) PTY LTD 
 

On 5 October 2005, the Economic Regulation Authority determined that amendments were 
to be made to the Integrated Regional Licence that was granted by the Authority to EDL 
NGD (WA) Pty Ltd on 12 August 2005.   

The Licence amendment was made pursuant to section 22 of the Electricity Industry Act 
2004 (Act). 

The Authority wrote to the Licensee regarding the amendments being considered and 
provided an opportunity for it to make submissions on the proposed changes.  No 
submissions were received. 

The amendments are considered to be descriptive changes only, leaving financial and 
technical capacity and the public interest aspects of the Licence unchanged from the 
granting of the Licence.  Therefore the changes do not require further assessment by the 
Authority.  

Copies of the Decision together with the Licence document are available on the Authority’s 
website http://www.era.wa.gov.au.  These documents are available from the Authority, at a 
cost of $25.00, by telephoning (08) 9213 1900. 
 
For further information contact: 
 
Mr Paul Kelly  
Director 
Licensing, Monitoring and Customer Protection 
Economic Regulation Authority 
Telephone: (08) 9213 1900 
Fax: (08) 9213 1999 
 
Media Contact: 
Mr Paul Byrne 
Byrne and Byrne Corporate 
Communications 
Telephone: (08) 9385 9941 or 0417 922 452 
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